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2021 Boat Stickers  
 

2021 boat stickers are 
available in the office for 
$10.00.  Purchase of the 
stickers will go towards the 
Lake Preservation fund to 
control water weeds, test 
water quality, and lake quality 
projects.   

 
 

PRESIDENT’S  

LETTER 
Spring is finally here! I for one, 
am looking forward to the warm 
weather and all the activities that 
lake life has to offer! 

 
Did you hear the good news? We 
will begin rebuilding Little 
Leisure Lake this month! A big 
thank you to Miles Tratchel and 
Cinda Stifel for all the time and 

effort that they have put forth to make this a reality. Stay tuned for 
updates on the progress, as we have them. 
 
I would also like to send out a big thank you to Kenny Thrap, Bill 
Johnson and crew, for the new trash enclosure!  
 
These are just 2 examples of how volunteers can make a difference at 
Leisure Lake. “Alone we can do so little; together we can do so 
much.”  
 
Enjoy the warm and sunny days ahead! 
 
Denise Lindquist 
President, Leisure Lake Association 

Election 

If your assessments were paid off by May 31st, you will receive a ballot 
inside the envelope included with this mailing.  Please complete and mail 
or drop off the ballot at the office.  Ballots must be received before the 
annual meeting.    
 

Boating Reminder 
 

Now that summer is just about here, just want to remind everyone that 
there is no wake on the lake between the hours of 6 pm and 10 am.  This 
is the time reserved for the fishermen.  There is no wake past the buoys 
or in the coves.  The fishing guidelines are listed by the boat docks, on the 
website and in the by-laws.   
 

 



 

Ladies of the Lake 
 

Pontoon Tie-ups will be held 
June 12, July 10, August 14 and 
September 11.  They will be 
held at 6:00 pm.  Bring your 
own beverage and snack to 
share.  If you don’t have a 
boat, they will pick up you up 
at the dock.   
 

July 3rd at 3:00 there will be a 
pontoon parade with a cartoon 
theme.  July 4th at 3:00 there 
will be a golf cart and 4-
wheeler parade with a cartoon 
theme.  Carts will be judged 
before the parade at the beach 
dock area.  Cookies and Ice 
Cream at 5:00 in the Beach 
Shelter.   
 

August 21st at 5:00 there will 
be a meet and greet for new 
board members at the shelter 
house.  Meat will be provided, 
please bring a side to share.   
 

September 18th there will be a 
car rally scavenger hunt in the 
afternoon and a bonfire with 
hot dogs and smores in the 
evening.   
 

October 9th there will be a 
soup dinner, details to follow.  

 

Proceeds from the events will 
be used for projects for the 
betterment of the Leisure 
Lake.   
 

Notary 
 

Jackie Carley has her notary.  If 
you have anything that needs 
notarized, please stop by the 
office.  Lake business is free of 
charge otherwise there is a 
nominal fee.   

 
Welcome New Members 
 

We have new members at the Lake – Welcome! 
Tim Spencer, Unit 3, Lots 3-7 
Barney & Kristi McCoy, Unit 1, Lot 10-13 
 

Vision Mission Committee 
 

On July 3rd at 4:30, there wilk be a Beach BBQ with Hamburgers and 
Hotdogs.  There will be an Auction at 5:30 more details to come.   
 

On September 11th at 5:00, there will be a pulled pork dinner at the shelter 
house.  More details to follow.   
 

We still have T-shirts and Tank Tops for sale and are renting Kayak’s. You 
can contact office or Angela @ 515-205-0761 for more info. We will start 
posting meetings and work days on the board at the mailboxes.  Anyone is 
welcome to join. We are looking for exterior paint if anyone has some they 
would like to donate. Any and all colors are welcome. Thank you  

Dogs  

With more people on the roadways, please keep your dogs contained on 
your property.    

 
Throw Back Picture  
 

 

Leisure Lake Association:  A friendly inviting place to enjoy 
natural beauty, peace and contentment 

 



 
 

 




